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I oppose. Supervisors, managers, department heads, and other leadership should be 

assessing these matters in the normal course of getting their jobs done. I can only 

assume this bill, HB 2804, would create new positions at an additional cost to 

taxpayers for little or no benefit. Do not pass HB 2804. 


